The December 14 meeting of the Commuter Operations Center Subcommittee has been cancelled.  The next meeting is planned for March 15, 2005.

If you have any questions or would like to propose meeting topics for the March meeting, please contact Christopher Arabia at 202-962-3385 or carabia@mwcog.org

